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L u n ch ro o m  Items By J a c k i e  E d w a r d s

PAINTING

Tables,cabinets,and walls 
have been painted .in the 
cafeteria this month,

WORKERS 

Brick masons and carpen­
ters who are erecting the 
additional rooms to the 
school building purchase 
their noon meals from the 
lunchroom. Mrs. Kermit 
Lewis, supervisor, states, 
*'The workers seem to like 
our lunches. They say that 
they would like to work, on 
the building the remainder . 
of the year so that they 
might continue to eat in 
the lunchroom,

HOT DOGS 

"We keep our ammonia 
ready on the days we serve 
hot dogs”, avers Ifrs* 
Lewis. "The number who buy 
lunch on those particular 
days is so much larger (or 
so it seems) that we al­
most 'peg out* before the 
last one is served,’'

ORANtJB JUICE, MILK 

Orange juice is served 

daily in addition to milk. 

The supervisor urges each 

student to drink his 

orange juice and milk with 

his lunch.

INVITATION 

The cafeteria staff in­
vites every parent to 
visit the lunchroom and be

a guest of the 
for one meal, •

lunchroom

BILLS

The total bills for the 
first month amounted to 
$2,761.22.

STOVE

A new electric stove has 
been purchased (and will be 

installed as soon as an 
electrician is available,)
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P i e c e  Gooc/s And R e o d y T o W e e r I

A n d  G i f t s  

For Frieixis

SHO

Medford  A  

And S a ve.

J U M B O W e N o w  S e r v e  

D e l i c i o u s  Mi lkshakes 

In Your  Favor i te Flavors
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KEEN .GABLES

S t o p  By For 

Y o u r  Gas^ 

O i l ,  And

Fresh Meats.


